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Public transport serving the venue, 
particularly the Docklands Light 
Railway (DLR), will be busier than 
normal during morning and 
evening peak travel times.

To make your journey easier 
when travelling to ExCeL, consider 
taking the DLR from Tower 
Gateway, which connects to the 
District and Circle lines, rather than 
from Bank, which will be very busy. 
If you are travelling in the evening, 
avoid changing trains at Canning 
Town. Take the DLR to Tower 
Gateway and continue your 
journey from there.

The DLR from Custom House 
and Prince Regent stations 
towards central London will be 
very busy between 4.30pm and 
6pm so avoid travelling between 
these times if possible. If you travel 
between Bank and Woolwich 
Arsenal in the evening peak, you’ll 
need to change trains at Poplar as 
there will be no direct services at 

that time of the day.
If you’re travelling to or from 

central London, you could avoid 
congestion hotspots (and take in 
some great sights) by taking 
London River Services from 
locations including Westminster, 
Embankment and London Bridge. 
Alternatively, you could take the 

Jubilee line to North Greenwich 
and then cross the Thames on the 
Emirates Air Line cable car.

To plan your journey and  ■■
learn more about London River 
Services and the Emirates Air Line, 
visit tfl.gov.uk, or for latest news 
follow @TfLTravelAlerts

World Travel Market 
– plan your journey
A MAJOR trade event, 
the World Travel 
Market, is taking place 
at the ExCeL from 
today until Thursday. 

CHANCERY Lane Tube station will 
be closed on three consecutive 
Sundays between November 17 and 
December 1, and between Christmas 
Day and December 30, while 
improvement works are carried out. 

Walls, floors and tiling will be 
spruced up and woodwork re-painted 
at the Central line station. New cables 
will also be installed to support extra 
lighting and an updated PA system.  

Customers are being advised  
to use Holborn station, which is 
approximately a 10-minute walk 
along High Holborn. Alternatively 
any bus from stop F on High Holborn 
goes to Holborn.

Visit tfl.gov.uk/journeyplanner to plan ■■
ahead during the Chancery Lane works

Chancery Lane station 
improvement works

IF you have a coat that you don’t need anymore,  
why not donate it to a good cause?

London Underground is once again teaming up 
with charity Hands On London to give passengers 
the opportunity to give away unwanted coats to  
help keep homeless people warm this winter. 

From Wednesday to Friday next week, there  
will be collections stands at the following stations 
between 7am and 11am:

• Canary Wharf
• Charing Cross
• King’s Cross St. Pancras
• London Bridge
• Paddington
• Victoria
• Highbury & Islington

• Baker Street
• Euston
• Waterloo

Last year more than 5,700 coats were donated by 
London commuters. 

If you can’t make it to one of the station 
collections, you can also donate at four Safestore 
warehouses from November 11 to 22:
• Jamaica Road, Bermondsey
• Pentonville Road, King’s Cross
• Camelford Walk, Notting Hill 
• Timber Mill Way, Clapham 

The Broadgate Welcome Centre on Finsbury 
Avenue Square in the City will also be accepting 
donations from November 11 to 16.

Donate your coat to help keep London warm


